
 
 

 

Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference   CTHB_79_16 
 

You asked:  
   

I'm getting in touch today to enquire when the next review dates are for 

the following classes of drugs within the Cwm Taf Health Board Formulary? 

To make clear, I do not need previous review dates for these classes of 

drugs.  

•             SGLT-inhibitors 

•             DPP4-inhibitors 

•             GLP-1 agonists 

 
Our response: 

 
As confirmed in the previous response to you (42_16) we do not have set 

review dates for the above classes of drugs.  Our previous response 
explains that this is mainly because different sections of the Health Board’s 

Formulary are reviewed, either during times where requests are made to 
add new drugs or following publication of new national guidance such as 

NICE guidance, MHRA safety alerts etc.  
 

 
 

http://cwmtafhb.inform.wales.nhs.uk/

